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Dear Parents and Families, 

I love this season! I love the fall because there are so many family-oriented activities that 
we are able to incorporate. I hope that you are able to participate in all of the fun. Let’s 
make positive memories together at the Storybook Parade and Fall Festival! The Storybook 
Parade is one of our traditional family-oriented activities that take place during the 
daytime while the Fall Festival is an evening event with a lot of fun activities including 
pumpkin decorating and our famous trunk or treat. Help! Please donate candy. Look for 
the flyers located on my weekly Principal Tidbits, Parent Links, and this newsletter to name 
a few. 

Our clubs are kicking off soon! These are extracurricular, enrichment activities that are free 
to our second through fifth grade students. Clubs include cheerleading, games for critical 
thinking, basketball, volleyball, art, chorus, Safe Promise, and Planeteers to name a few. 
Space is limited in order to maintain safety and quality. These clubs are made possible due 
to our caring as well as talented teachers who volunteer their own time to sponsor these 
activities for our students. If you would like to volunteer or donate some equipment to these 
clubs, please contact me at barbara.rothman@browardschools.com. In order to enhance 
our extracurricular activities, our very own clubs will be hosting the Fall Festival. Please 
help support our clubs while having a great time by joining us. Tickets are available. See 
flyer. 

We believe in giving back of our community. This year, we are collecting canned goods for 
First Church who is one of our business partners. We are collecting canned goods for 
Thanksgiving Baskets. 

Lastly, the school is excited to have its very own first fundraiser! 100% of the profits will 
come back to the school and will be used for student incentives and activities. The school is 
participating in a Dominoes Fundraiser starting September 30. It’s a deal for families and 
will help us enhance our programs. Thank you, in advance, for your support. 

I am truly excited to provide these opportunities to our families. We want Forest Hills to be 
the hub of the community. We want our students to enthusiastically come to school and be 
ready to learn in a safe environment. 

Thank you for your support. As always, I am here to support your child’s academic 
pathway! 

Happy Fall! 
Principal B. Rothman, Ed.S. and 
Assistant Principal D. Huff, Ed.S. 
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  Upcoming Events 
Date: Event: 

October 3 Schools & Administrative Offices Closed 

October 4 Garden Day 

October 7-11 FTE Dress Up Days: 
Oct. 7  –  Twin Day     
Oct. 8  –  Crazy Hair Day     
Oct. 9  –  Smarty Pants Day 
Oct. 10 – Color Wars – PK (purple), gr. 1 (blue),  
                gr. 2 (orange), gr. 3 (red), gr. 4 (green),  
                and gr. 5 (black) 
Oct. 11 – Wear Pink Day 

 
October 11 Field Trip (gr. 5) – IMAX Theater 

October 14 Employee Planning (no school for students) 
 

October 18 SAC/ SAF/ PTO – 5 pm 
Fall Festival – 6 pm 

Book Fair/ BINGO – 6 pm 
Trunk or Treat – 7 pm 

October 24 Read for the Record 

October 31 Storybook Character Parade 

 



     Volunteers 

It is mandatory that all volunteers attend an orientation and complete a volunteer 
application on browardschools.com/volunteer. Please email Ms. Bitton at 
amanda.bitton@browardschools.com if you have any additional questions regarding 
volunteering at Forest Hills Elementary.   

From the Desk of Amanda Bitton 

 

 

 

 

Fall greetings Forest Hills families, happy October, I cannot believe it is 
officially pumpkin spice season! We have been very busy here this past month 
and have been focusing on rules and expectations school wide. We have 
started our practice drills, during these drills your child has been doing an 
excellent job staying with their assigned buddy, while helping to keep 
themselves and each other safe. I know they will continue to keep up the great 
work this month! 

Last month we kicked off our first student of the month for Kids of Character. 
Our character trait was Cooperation. Students have done a fabulous job 
cooperating with each other, their teachers, and staff. Students’ names were 
called and recognized on the morning announcements, which made it extra 
special. This month’s character trait is Responsibility. Each week, students will 
share/ and learn about ways that they have been responsible. Please 
remember to practice these monthly traits at home with your child, 
remember... you’re their first role model. 

Kids of Character student nominations for September: 
Allison Perez Martinez Matias Ramirez Lopera Delilah Gutierrez Zuha Seraj 
Zayn Hernandez Rhiannon Powell Meilani Ospina Javed Sawh 
Leicka Choute Mateo Rodriguez Destiny Magallon Sha’nariyah Bradham 
Aniyah Rambarran Jacob Aleman Nien Dawson Christine Fleury 
Maliya Pubien Joanna Perez Enzo Alvarado Zaylee Baldwin 
Harmari Rangel Indriago Zaria Blaise Leah Grant Samantha Santamaria 
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Way to go to our nominations, we are all so very proud of your hard work!!! 

In addition, classroom guidance lessons have also, been in full effect. Last 
month, students learned about role of school counselor and who they can go 
to at school when they’re in need of help/support. Classroom guidance 
lessons will continue to take place this month with conversations about 
bullying, as October is anti-bullying awareness month. Your child’s overall 
health and wellness is so important for them to grow academically, 
behaviorally, and socially. I will do my best to make sure that all children 
learning at Forest Hills Elementary are provided with the resources and a safe 
space in which they can thrive to be the best they can be. 

October, is very a fun-filled, exciting month. We will have our storybook 
character parade along with our Fall Festival, and harvest drive with First 
Church Coral Springs. If you can contribute, please bring send your non- 
perishable items with your child. All items will be dropped off to your child’s 
classroom. Looking forward to seeing you at our Fall Festival/ Storybook 
Character Parade 

If you have any questions or concerns about any of our school guidance 
services with regards to: outside counseling, BTIP (Broward Truancy 
Intervention Program), school uniforms, food pantries, volunteer services, the 
HEART Program (Homeless Education Assistance Resource Team), Foster 
Care, child abuse, or you just need a listening ear, please contact me at 754-
322-6411 or email me at amanda.bitton@browardschools.com. Have a 
“Fallboolus” month 

- Ms. Bitton, school counselor 

 

 



 

                 
                Dear Forest Hills Parents, 

 
As you know data drives everything we do.  Based on this year’s Schoolwide Positive Behavior Plan, we have 
identified rules and procedures for specified areas in school, as well as school-wide expectations for every student. 
Please review with your student(s) to ensure they understand rules are not only a part of school, but throughout life 
as well!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School-wide Rules 

 
 

 

School-wide 
Expectations 

1. Personal Responsibility 

2. Respect 

3. Manners 

4. Kindness 

Hallway Rules Cafeteria Rules Playground Rules 
Keep hands and feet to yourself. 

Third tile single file. 
Clean up after yourself. 

Keep hands and feet to yourself. 
Voice level 1 

Use equipment appropriately. 
Anything you bring outside 

must come back inside. 

Third tile, single file. 
Keep hands and feet to yourself. 

Keep hands off of bulletin boards. 

Raise hand to ask for help. 
Stay seated. 

Leave area cleaner than when 
you found it. Clean up after 

yourself. 

Voice level 0 in the hallway. 
Say please and thank you. 

Keep food on tray. 
No concoctions. 

Use please and thank you. 

Use kind words (please, thank 
you, excuse me, etc.)  

Take turns. 
Think before you speak. 

 
Open doors for others. 

Say please and thank you. 
Keep your environment clean. 

Raise hand to be acknowledged by 
staff. 

Help a student in need. 
Be inclusive by inviting 

others to play. 
Treat others the way you 

want to be treated. 
 



OUT-OF-FIELD PARENT NOTIFICATION (English) 

 

 

 

 



OUT-OF-FIELD PARENT NOTIFICATION (Spanish) 

     

OUT-OF-FIELD PARENT NOTIFICATION (Haitian-Creole) 

  

OUT-OF-FIELD PARENT NOTIFICATION (Portuguese) 

  



 





Sponsor Spotlight 

 



 



 

 

Have a GREAT month! 

See you in 

 

NOVEMBER 

 

Change of Dismissal 
 
Temporary Change of Dismissal 
In the event that you need to change dismissal for the day, please write a letter or email to your child’s 
teacher. We highly encourage you to also email the front office at Foresthillses@browardschools.com. 
This is highly recommended and helpful in case your child’s teacher is absent on the day that day. 
 

Permanent Change of Dismissal 
If you are changing your child’s dismissal permanently, please fill out this form – 
https://forms.office.com/r/WS8Z6uCPf9. 
 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/WS8Z6uCPf9


 


